
St George’s Report 2022 
 
The year at St George’s Hospital was dominated by covid. This put a lot 
more pressure on Hospital staff, as well as cut back visitors, as each 
patient was only allowed one visitor to see them while in the hospital. As 
a hospital we were not allowed to bring groups of people into the 
Hospital. This meant that our Chapel services had to cancelled. We were 
not able to have a service in the hospital Chapel for 14 months. Our first 
service after covid was October 2022. 
 
The annual Patronal service was held at All Souls, and attended by both 
Society members and hospital staff. The end of year Christmas Carols was 
able to be held at the hospital. An enjoyable evening, which was 
well attended. 
 
Ministry at the hospital is enjoyable, and it’s a privilege to be able to be 
there for Patients, Staff, Society members and families.  
 
Blessings, 
Rev. Jeff Cotton. 
 


